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Comments: I am in support of alternative 4. Allowing expansion into south bowl but stoping the expansion into

mono trees. The mono trees area does not have any current use abd should be left for the animals and buffer to

town. The south bowl area has already scene use in the past from cat skiing and bike trails. It would face a light

impact to allow a chair lift to go in that area. Please listen to the public comments abd do what's best for the land,

animals, and wildlife that live in the area.  Don't think we need another major ski area when people can just

backcountry ski if they want to go there. Just allow gates and touring. Then no impact will happen to the trees

and landscape. Allowing backcountry skiing in all these areas with gates is the easiest way to expand the ski

area with minimal impact. Thanks, Carolyn kennen, 


